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January 25, 2022 

 

Directors of Region 19 Bands, 

 

We are looking forward to having you and your students on The Pearland High School campus for the UIL Region 

XIX Solo and Ensemble Contest on Saturday, February 19! Read the following, and please do not hesitate to ask 

any questions. 

 

STUDENT DROP-OFF: Buses will turn in off of Oiler Dr. (see map). Students will be dropped off at the first 

door after the left turn. 

 

PERCUSSION EQUIPMENT: Equipment trucks will also turn in off of Oiler Dr. (see map) and should be 

unloaded at the second door after the left turn. The Band Halls will be used for percussion performances, and 

equipment can be stored in hallway (see map). 

 

BUS PARKING: Your drivers may park in the Bullard (South) Campus large parking lot, near Oiler Dr. 
 

ACCOMPANIST/PARENT PARKING: Your accompanists and parents may park in the Bullard (South) 

Campus large parking lot, near Oiler Dr. 

 

CONTEST OFFICE: The contest office is located in the Library (across from the auditorium). 
 

WARM-UP: Students will use the cafeteria for warm-up and concessions. 
 

CONCESSIONS: Located in the cafeteria. Students should bring money to partake in the snacks and refreshments 

provided by our Booster parents. Please make sure your students know they are welcome to spend all of their 

money at our concession stand. 

 

PERFORMANCE AREAS: All performance areas are on the 1st floor. No students should ever go upstairs. When 

coming from the cafeteria, the Woodwind hallway is straight ahead, and the Brass hallway is all the way to the left. 

Please remind your students that food and drinks are not allowed out of the cafeteria, except water. Please have an 

adult supervising your students in the cafeteria and encouraging them to keep the area clean. 

 

SPECIAL REQUEST: Please do not leave the designated warm-up and performance areas! 
 

If you have any questions that are not covered in this letter, please feel free to email or call. The band staff at 

Pearland High School wishes you the best! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Kenneth Brown 
Interim Director of Bands 

brownk@pearlandisd.org 

Gino Hernandez 
Associate Band Director 
hernandezgr@pearlandisd.org 

Patricia Rhoads 
Associate Band Director 
rhoadsp@pearlandisd.org 

Clay Jasper 
Associate Band Director – 

Percussion 

jasperc@pearlandisd.org 

Travis Gerke 
Color Guard Director 

gerket@pearlandisd.org 
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